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AS a small woodland owner, I oppose the severance tax bill that will increase the 

severance tax, a tax we already pay when timber is harvested.  OFRI  

an organization who champions timber management of Oregon's valuable natural 

resource, provides valuable information and support to the small woodland owner.  I 

know Oregon needs more money to operate the state, but I believe better 

management rather than searching for it from woodland owners is the sustainable 

answer. 

  

 


